Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Florida Building Commission
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Building Commission has received a petition for declaratory statement from Kathleen Wilks. The petition seeks the agency’s opinion as to the applicability of Section 553.503(6), F.S., as it applies to the petitioner.
Petitioner seeks clarification as to whether the City of Pensacola correctly applied the above-referenced statute to existing buildings.
A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Agency Clerk’s Office, Department of Business and Professional Regulation, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, Florida 32399, (850)921-0342, AGC.Filing@myfloridalicense.com.
Please refer all comments to: Mo Madani, Building Codes and Standards Office, Department of Business and Professional Regulation, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, Florida 32399, (850)487-1824, mo.madani@myfloridalicense.com or April L. Hammonds, Office of the General Counsel, Department of Business and Professional Regulation, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, Florida 32399, (850)487-1824, april.hammonds@myfloridalicense.com. Responses, Motions to Intervene, or Requests for a Hearing must be filed within 21 days of this notice.
